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Route 240 

Detour Alert 
Starts Wednesday, October 16, 2019 
 

Due to the closure of Dee for construction on the UP-Northwest railroad 
crossing in Park Ridge, Route 240 will detour starting Wednesday, October 
16.  
 

Detour Routing: 
Dee ↔️ Sibley ↔️ 

Riverside ↔️ Oakton  

↔️ Busse Hwy ↔️ 

Regular routing 

 
Dee between Busse 
Hwy and Sibley and 
Busse Hwy between 
Dee and Oakton will 
not be served. 
 
Buses will detour until 
construction is 
complete, which is 
expected to be October 
28, 2019. Please 
anticipate delays 
during this detour.  

 


